
 
SEPA campaign messages, June 2016 
 
 
Are you complying with your legal duty to separate materials for recycling?  
 
A new SEPA campaign will target waste producers to raise awareness of how to stay within the law 
when it comes to the duty to recycle. This campaign is supported by SEPA’s new enforcement 
measures, which include the potential to issue a £300 fixed monetary penalty (FMP), for persistent 
failure to comply with the duty to segregate material for recycling.  
 
FMPs won’t be used in isolation. They will work alongside our existing enforcement actions (e.g. 
advice and guidance, final warning letters, enforcement notices and reports to the Procurator Fiscal) 
to change the behaviour of offenders and drive them towards full compliance. 
 
For more information about waste regulation please visit the SEPA website, contact us 
via zerowaste@sepa.org.uk  or call 03000 99 66 99 
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